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August 9, 2017 

 

Dear Hunting Hollow Resident: 

 

The City of Hudson is seeking the Hunting Hollow Drive residents input on the Veterans Trail 

Phase 2 proposed trail alignment. The proposed Heights to Hudson Trail System (Veterans Trail) 

is a trail system that will connect downtown Hudson to the Summit County Metro Parks trail on 

Hines Hill Road in Boston Heights. A portion of the trail connecting Valley View Road and 

Prospect Street will utilize Hunting Hollow Drive. The purpose of this letter is to present the 

three options for the trail segment through Hunting Hollow Drive in which the City is analyzing.  

 

Please utilize the attached form to provide our office with your preferred alignment and return to 

the City by August 23, 2017. A figure showing the three options is also included with this letter.  

• Option 1 is a 10-ft wide sidewalk along Hunting Hollow Drive. The path would be 

located on the south side of the road, within the city’s right-of-way. 

 

• Option 2 is a 12-ft wide asphalt path. This option would be located in the Ohio Edison 

easement behind the homes along the turnpike. 

 

• Option 3 is to add “Share the Road” signs in both directions along Hunting Hollow 

Drive. “No Parking” signage along the north side of the road will be considered.  

 

Please note that the attached form is only for Hunting Hollow Drive residents. The information 

can also be viewed on the Construction Services page of the City’s website. 

 

Should you have any immediate questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact me at 

330-342-1770 or amcavinew@hudson.oh.us.   

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

 

Andrew McAvinew, EIT 

Engineering Project Designer 

City of Hudson Engineering Dept.  
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